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CORRECTION: Dates Updated for Stack Facts #1124
 

 

Dear Valued Customer:

Please note the correct dates for the previously released Stack Facts #1124, released 
earlier today, regarding transitions for Pacer 53’ container service between Seattle and 
Chicago:

•   As of February 3, 2009, all Westbound containers ingated at CSX Northeast origins 
     will be destined to TacSim 

•   As of February 6, 2009, all Westbound containers ingated at UP Chicago Global 1 
     will be destined to TacSim 

•   As of 0700 February 9, 2009, all Eastbound containers should be tendered to 
     TacSim 

We apologize for any inconvenience.
 
If you have any questions regarding this notice, please feel free to contact your Pacer 
Stacktrain Business Development or Pricing representative.

We appreciate your business.


